Public Accounts Committee Public Audit (Wales) Bill PA4 - Estyn



Arolygiaeth Ei Mawrhydi dros Addysg a Hyfforddiant yng Nghymru

Her Majesty's Inspectorate for Education and Training in Wales

Sarah Sargent
Deputy Clerk
Public Accounts Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1NA

29 August 2012

Dear Sarah

Consultation on the Public Audit (Wales) Bill

I refer to the letter of 23 July 2012 sent by Darren Millar AM regarding the above matter.

Estyn has reviewed the latest draft of the above bill and the accompanying explanatory documents. We note that a number of the comments within our written response to the consultation on the initial draft bill appear to have been addressed within the latest draft of the bill.

I have nothing further to add to our initial response but I am grateful to have been given the opportunity to contribute further.

Yours sincerely

Ann Keane

Her Majesty's Chief Inspector of Education and Training in Wales

Ann trant





